Integrity

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Effective today, Thursday, August 8, 2024, the
Barbados Customs and Excise Department
wishes to inform you that all appointments for
Green Lane Containers have returned to the

Enforcement Unit.

Thank you for your cooperation.

By order of the Comptroller of Customs

OFFICE OF THE COMPTROLLER OF CUSTOMS



